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EDUCATIONUSA SEND-OFF FOR US-BOUND FILIPINO STUDENTS 
 

 In celebration of the Philippine-American Friendship Month, the EducationUSA     
office at the US Embassy in the Philippines will conduct a free Pre-Departure Orientation 
(PDO) to all students who have been accepted to undergraduate or non-degree programs 
at accredited US higher education institutions for Academic Year 2019–2020 on                      
July 20, 2019, 1:00–4:00 p.m. at the Shangri-La at the Fort, Bonifacio Global City, 
 
 Principals, teachers, and counselors are requested to encourage their students to 
attend this free reception. The PDO will provide an avenue for students to learn about the 
student visa, culture shock, US classroom culture, travel arrangements, and among 
others.  

 
 Interested attendees are requested to register at https://bit.ly/2WfRy1y.  
 
 For more information, contact:  

 
Christine Grace Catindig  
Cultural Affairs Specialist and EducationUSA Adviser 
Email Addresses: educationusa.philippines@gmail.com  
Telephone No.: (02) 301 4330  
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